
CHRIS CHRISTIE 
Governor 

KlM GUADAGNO 
LI. Governor 

~tate of ~ rfu Wrrs£t? 
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 

Bureau of Case Management 
Mail Code401-05F 

P.O. Box 420 
Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0420 

Telephone: 609-633-1455 
Fax #: 609-633- 1439 

August 25, 2016 

William Colvin 
BRAC Environmental Coordinator 
OACSIM - U.S. Army Fort Monmouth 
PO Box 148 
Oceanport, NJ 07757 

Approval 

Re: Remedial Action Type: Unrestricted Use 
Scope of Remediation: Area of Concern: Former Gas Station Parcel 28 
Monmouth County 
SRP Pl# G000000032 
RPC00O00l 

Dear Mr. Colvin: 

BOB MARTIN 
Commissioner 

The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection (Department) reviewed the 
information submitted on July 6, 2016 by the Department of the Army. The Department 
concurs with the Department of the Army that no additional action is necessary for the former 
gasoline station associated with Building 2541, and all remedial actions are complete. The 
determination that the remedial action is complete is based upon information in the Department's 
case file, the report submitted by the Department of the Army, and the certified representations 
and information provided to the Department. 

Additional areas of concern within Parcel 28 that have been addressed: 
• Three septic systems designated as "carve-outs" 

o The three septic systems were granted the designation of no further action 
necessary on September 22, 2015 

• Underground Storage Tanks 
o US Ts 2542-29 and 2564-32 - granted designation of no further action September 

22,2015 
o UST Building 2546 / T9 - the Department agreed to the designation of Category 1 

on February 22, 2013 

Note, this approval letter specifically does not include the former #2 fuel underground storage 
tank at Building 2544 / T-7. As previously indicated, the Department cannot comment as to the 
absence or presence of a petroleum discharge as no evaluation has been performed. 
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If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Linda Range at (609) 984-6606. 

cc: Joe Pearson, Calibre Systems 
James Moore, USA CE 
Rich Harrison, FMERA 
Joe Fallon, FMERA 

Gwen B. Zervas, P.E. 
Section Chief 




